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Term 3 Key Dates & Events

Title
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Week 1: 14–18 July
Mon 14 July: Welcome back!
Tue 15 July: Kiwi English Competition (Years 7–10)
Thu 17 July: Reports go home

Week 2: 21–25 July
Tue 22 July: Parent, Teacher, and Student Meetings 
Tue 22 July: Art Exhibition (Years 1–8)
Thu 24 July: NZ First Aid Certificate Course for Year 12G
& 12B
Fri 25 July: NZ First Aid Course continues

Week 3: 28 July – 1 August
Tue 29 July: Swimming for Years 3–6 at Mangere Pools
Wed 30 July: Years 9–10 PISA Assessment
Thu 31 July: Years 7–8 Gymnastics (runs for 3 weeks)

Week 4: 4–8 August
Tue 5 August: SWZ Girls Netball; Swimming for Years 3–
6 at Mangere Pools
Wed 6 August: Save Day – Girls Netball & 2nd date for
PISA Assessment
Thu 7 August: SWZ Boys Netball
Fri 8 August: Save Day – Boys Netball

Week 5: 11–15 August
Tue 12 August: Swimming for Years 3–6 at Mangere
Pools
Wed 13 August: MOSA Soccer Boys Years 5/6
Fri 15 August: MOSA Save Day – Soccer Boys

Week 6: 18–22 August
Tue 19 August: Swimming for Years 3–6 at Mangere
Pools
Wed 20 August: MOSA Soccer Girls Years 5/6; Mangere
Speech Cluster at Al-Madinah (Years 5–8)
Fri 22 August: MOSA Save Day – Girls Soccer

Week 7: 25–29 August
Tue 26 August: Swimming for Years 3–6 at Mangere
Pools
Wed 27 August: NCEA L2DT Mock

Week 8: 1–5 September
Mon 1 September: Cross Country training starts (Years
1–6); CAA Numeracy Assessment
Tue 2 September: CAA Reading Assessment; Swimming
for Years 3–6 at Mangere Pools; Year 3 Trip – Tip Top
Factory
Wed 3 September: CAA Writing Assessment; Year 2 Trip
– Tip Top Factory

Week 9: 8–12 September
Mon 8 September: NCEA Mock Exams begin
Tue 9 September: Swimming for Years 3–6 at Mangere
Pools
Wed 10 September: Year 5–6 Camp; NCEA L2DT NZQA
Exam; Year 1 Trip – Tip Top Factory
Thu 11 September: Year 5–6 Camp continues
Fri 12 September: Year 5–6 Camp continues

Week 10: 15–19 September
Mon 15 September:  NCEA Mock Exams continue
Wed 17 September: Year 4 Trip – Chelsea Sugar Factory
Fri 19 September: Last day of Term 3
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Reporting Absences
All absences must be emailed to the office on:
absences@al-madinah.school.nz 
Parents are also encouraged to notify the class
teacher.

Class Dojo
Class Dojo will continue to be used throughout the
school as the main source of communication
between teachers and parents/caregivers. Please
ensure you are connected to your child’s class to
stay updated with important notices and
messages.

Gateway Course Success
Ten of our senior students successfully completed
the Working at Height Advanced Gateway course
at VHNZ Papakura Training Centre over the school
holidays. This course provided valuable hands-on
learning and helped students gain practical skills
towards their future pathways. Well done to all
students who participated and represented the
school so positively!

Jazaakallahu Khairan to the parents/caregivers
who have paid the attendance dues in full.  Those
parents who have not paid, please pay
immediately as the whole years fees must have
been paid by end of Term 2. 
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